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Investigation works 
Picton Bypass 
June 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
and waterways on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Planning a future bypass of Picton 
town centre 

Transport for NSW will be investigating the area 
around the proposed future Picton Bypass, to 
help inform project planning. This work will 
include Picton Road and Remembrance Driveway. 

What work are we doing?  
We are doing ground investigations to help with 
the design and construction planning for Picton 
Bypass.   
Work includes: 

• Drilling bore holes and test pits to check the 
ground  

• Restoring disturbed areas, such as filling pits 

• Locating existing underground pipes or cables 

• Using drones to film the study area  

• Checking soil samples to understand the 
ground conditions 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will work for 12 weeks, starting 16 June 2025.  
Work hours:  

• 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday  
• Night shifts - 6pm to 7am (approximately 10 

night shifts along Remembrance Driveway 
and Picton Road), with no loud work after 
11pm. 

Night shifts will not take place on more than two 
consecutive nights in any one location. 

What will this mean for you? 
A 40km/h speed limit will be in place on Picton 
Road and Remembrance Driveway at night to 
keep road users and workers safe. Please follow 
the speed limit and obey traffic controllers and 
signs. 

You may notice: 

• Some noise from vehicles and equipment 

• Possible dust in the area 

Managing our impacts 
We manage our work to reduce impacts on the 
community and environment. During our work:  

• Property access remains open  

• Equipment and vehicles will be turned off 
when not in use to reduce noise  

• Areas will be watered down to manage dust  

• Lights will be directed away from residents 
where possible 

• Work areas will be kept clean and clear of 
rubbish 

• We will prevent dirty water from entering 
drainage lines or waterways 
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Where we are working 

 
  

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 270 726 
 

 

 

pictonbypass@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/pictonbypass 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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